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To: 
Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: 
James Fredal, Chair,  CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee

Re: 
Forestry, Fisheries, and Wildlife Minor Semester Conversion Proposals


The Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee of the Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) met on February 21 to review the semester conversion proposal for the Forestry, Fisheries, and Wildlife Minor.  This is one of the new minors that will arise out of the terminated Natural Resources Management Minor.  It corresponds to the Forestry, Fisheries, and Wildlife Major, so that the resources needed to administer the minor are already in place.

The minor will include two required courses and three additional courses chosen from one of three focus areas (forestry, fisheries, and wildlife).  In the review process, the subcommittee identified a number of issues with the proposal that have since been addressed.  The proposal now appears to be clean and accurate and so we forward it to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.

If you have any questions about the committee’s comments, please let me know. 

Thanks,
Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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